
Pilon, Janet

Subject: 301 Frances Owner regarding 310 Frances Towers

From: Maureen M
Sent:  ay 21, 2019 3:45 PM
To: clerk(a>hamilton.ca

Subject: 301 Frances Owner regarding 310 Frances Towers

"Dear Honourable Mayor & Council,

Please take back your dele ated authority for Site Plan Control / Approval on the application
for 310 Frances.

As per the Planning Act, you have carria e and in the best interest of all citizens, it is
incumbent upon you that approval for a build of this massive scale rests with all City of
Hamilton elected representatives"

Sincerely,

Gerry and Maureen MacKenzie

301 Frances Ave Unit 1603

Stoney Creek, ON L8E 3W6
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